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Eat Safe, Stay Healthy 

BMH has standard and stringent 
requirements for food purchasing, 
quality examination, inventories and 
food-safety-certificates.

We follow standard and qualified 
procedures of cleaning, soaking and 
w a s h i n g v e g e t a b l e s a n d o t h e r 
ingredients to eliminate impurities. In Pre 
School, Chefs visit classrooms from time 
to time to check students' meals with the 
purpose of further improving student’s 
meals. Our school attaches  great 
importance to food safety and our Safety 
Officers and Deputy Heads oversee our 
operations to uphold our high standards. 

In January, we surveyed students about 
their food and have adjusted our menu 
in response to their feedback (see 
below).
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The Power of Play 

Over recent weeks you might have noticed a real emphasis on Play in 
the Pre School. It is something that we seek to improve and enhance the 
provision of within our Pre School. Teachers have been focusing their 
professional development around play and  K2 hosted  a coffee morning 
for K2 parents about Playful Inquiry. 

The thing about play is that it is really powerful. You do not need to 
understand the language of the person that you are playing with 
because play is a language that everyone understands. It is such an 
important learning tool for all of us; adults and children. 

Play allows us to develop a sense of self and is a tool for learning. It 
does not matter if you are 2 or 102 there is ALWAYS time for play, even 
as a Prep student. Some of our best memories are often moments of 
play. It is through play we find and express our core truths. 

The great thing is you can do it now, wherever you are! Whatever you 
have planned for the weekend make sure you  find some time for play 
with your child. It can be with their favourite toys, it can be outside with a 
football or in the kitchen; the opportunities are endless. 

Don’t underestimate the power of play – whatever form it takes! 
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Upcoming Events 

Date: 22nd of March
Event:K1 MH Lake Visit
Time:8:30am-10:00am
Location: MH Lake

Date: 21st of March
Event: Coffee Morning 
Time: 8:45am-9:45am

Prep School Inspection 

On March 12th, BMH welcomed the 
official inspection team from both the 
Bureau of Education of Futian District 
and the Bureau of Education of Longhua 
District, led by Ms. Haiping Wu, the 
Director of the Department of Basic 
Education, from the Bureau of Education 
of Shenzhen Municipality. The inspection 
mainly focused on five domains, 
including curriculum design, teaching 
materials selection, admissions, foreign 
teachers’ qualifications and commercial 
advertising. 

Ms. Penny Liu, the deputy of BMH Prep 
School offered a comprehensive report 
regarding BMH’s self-inspection against 
school operat ion standards, and 
accompanied the inspection team  for 
the  campus tour, interviews and 
document verification processes.

The leader of the inspection team, Ms 
Haiping Wu, granted full recognition to 
BMH after three hours of meticulous 
inspection. Meanwhile, she also offered 
a positive appraisal of our well-
structured school development and 
excellent school philosophy. In addition, 
she praised our qualified teaching team, 
featured curriculum design and campus 
culture construction.


